
NEW STUDENT ORIENTATION FOR NEW LOWER SCHOOL FAMILIES

New Student Orientation will be in person this year on Tuesday, September 5, 2023 from 9:00 AM to 11 :00 AM.

PARENT PARTNERSHIP CONFERENCES FOR NEW & RETURNING 

LOWER SCHOOL FAMILIES

Parent Partnership Conferences for all Lower School families will be family choice, meaning that you may choose to 

have your conference via Zoom or in person. The week of August 21, you will receive an invitation for your child's 

Parent Partnership Conference. At that time you can let your child's teacher know your family choice. If you opt for an 

in person meeting, you will need to follow the protocol below. If you are unable to make the pre-scheduled 

appointment, please reach out to the teacher directly to reschedule.

Please note protocol for the visits as outlined below:

Each student is limited to two (2) adult guests (parents/guardians).

The appointment window is twenty minutes; please arrive ten to fifteen minutes prior to your appointment time to 

allow for the check-in process.

Upon arriving on campus, please park in the Parent Parking Spaces along the north side of the Berry Performing 

Arts Center (see map insert). Walk along the path and follow the signs to the PAC entrance.

At the PAC entrance, please come in and provide the student's name for check-in.

We ask that everyone remains mindful of the twenty minute window for the Parent Partnership Conferences.

Your Parent Partnership Conference invitation will be sent out to families the week of August 21, 2023.




